
17 September 2020

Re: Adjustments to COVID-19 Contingency Plan

Today the Soda Springs School Board moved from a contact-based approach to a symptom-based approach to deal 
with COVID-19.  If a student is sick and/or showing any symptoms, the student must be kept home.  

The board approved the following changes to the School District’s COVID-19’ Contingency Plan:

1. After a confirmed positive COVID-19 test, the student must be in quarantine for 5 days and show no symptoms or 
taking any fever reducing medications prior to returning to school.   

2. If student B comes in close contact to student A who has a confirmed positive COVID-19 test and Student B shows 
NO symptoms, then Student B is to stay in school.  The board highly recommends that Student B wear a mask for 
7 calendar days.  A letter will be sent to the parents of Student B informing them of the close contact and outlining 
the recommendations.  

3. For any team, club, or class traveling outside of Soda Springs, a mask is required to be worn when leaving the 
bus at a convenience store, restaurant, fast food establishment, etc.  
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